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12 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Electronic technologies affect all of our lives and many of us use it for educational, 

recreational, domestic and business purposes. In today’s expanding and ever-changing 

online/digital world, it is crucially important that our children and young people are 

educated to keep themselves safe online. Please find below, a link to our E-Safety 

website that provides accessible information, advice and support to enable you and your 

daughter to utilise online technologies safely: 

https://sites.google.com/c2ken.net/glenlola-esafety/home 

  

In this website, the following pertinent areas of electronic technologies will be 

explored; Social Networking, Cyberbullying, Cybercrime, Streaming, Sexting and 

Gaming.  

 

N.B. It is recommended that you open this link through a Google Chrome web browser. 

Alternatively, the E-Safety website can be accessed via the school website 

(www.glenlolacollegiate.net) and clicking on the ‘School Life’ tab. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr J Haylett  

Using ICT Coordinator 
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